
To 

1. 

2. 

1. 

3. 

2. All Heads of PAOs 

F.No.8-1/PA-UPS/lImplementation-2025/7276-324, 

All Heads of the Postal Circles. 

Government of India 
Ministry of Communications 

Department of Posts 
Dak Bhawan, Sansad Marg 

New Delhi-110001 

Kind reference is invited to this Directorate letter of even dated 06.05.2025 regarding 
Webinar on Unified Pension Scheme (UPS) exclusively for the employees of Department 
of Posts. 

Copy to: 

PRIORITY! 

Webinar notice on Unified Pension Scheme in DoP 

Dated: y.05.2025 

In this regard, it is once again reiterated that due to the limitation of the participants 
in the scheduled webinar, only the Circle ofices, Regional offices and PAOs will 
join the webinar through the link and revised password provided. 

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority. 

For the convenience of other renmaining employees who are unable to join the 
webinar, webcasting is being provided. The link for the webcasting is 

https://youtube.comlive/Z6LUkimH6d8?feature=share 

(Sáurabh M. Deshmukh) 
Director (Accounts) 

1. GM, CEPT, Mysuru, for uploading the circular on India Post VWebsite. 
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